
Mr. Norm Miller MPP 

17 James Street, 
Parry Sound, Ontario, 
P2A 1T4 
705-746-4266 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, 
P.O. Box 2319, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M4P 1E4 
1-877-632-2727 
416-314-2455 

This letter is to convey my opposition to the elimination of the Ontario Seasonal Rate 
Class for electricity. 

Hydro One estimates that the proposed elimination will increase monthly Hydro One 
bills by $54.00 which will affect approximately 80,000 customers. The Federation of Ontario 
Cottage Associations estimates that this will double the monthly Hydro One bill for many 
customers. 

As a seasonal property owner and a constituent of Mr. Miller's, I am asking you to stop 
the impending rise in our hydro bill. I consider this to be a voting issue for me. 

The provincial government promised to keep our energy costs in check. It is time to 
keep your promise. 

c; J. OT' " t ll 1T 'b"'

4,

;Jf� 

Res,nt of Lake Wah WashKesh (. WP.t(e(}.., ACe�) 
JeNHlft/2- HA1'B/2.NG 



Mr. Norm Miller MPP 

17 James Street, 
Parry Sound, Ontario, 
P2A 1T4 
705-7 46-4266 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, 
P.O. Box 2319, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M4P 1E4 
1-877-632-2727 
416-314-2455 

This letter is to convey my opposition to the elimination of the Ontario Seasonal Rate 
Class for electricity. 

Hydro One estimates that the proposed elimination will increase monthly Hydro One 
bills by $54.00 which will affect approximately 80,000 customers. The Federation of Ontario 
Cottage Associations estimates that this will double the monthly Hydro One bill for many 
customers. 

As a seasonal property owner and a constituent of Mr. Miller's, I am asking you to stop 
the impending rise in our hydro bill. I consider this to be a voting issue for me. 

The provincial government promised to keep our energy costs in check. It is time to 
keep your promise. 

Resident of Lake Wah WashKesh 
(Wl\f�(2., AU�) 


